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	Happy Birthday
Vivian Pfanner  April 5th  5 yr old
Miss Lindsay  April 7th  ??

Miss Teonjia  April 8th  ??

Mack Kranz  April 17th  4 yr old

Logan Reel  April 18th  2 yr old

Ross Byrnes  April 23rd  3 yr old

Madison Bodus  April 24th  4 yr old

Miss Hannah  -  April 25th  ??

Miss Jessica April 27th  ??

Happy Anniversary
Miss Jessica  April 5th  3 years!!!

Welcome

The Entinger Family  -  Danielle  -
Infant Room

Calling All Bakers
Back by popular demand we will be doing the cakewalk at the Spring Celebration.  Please let us know if you would like to bring in brownies, cookies, cupcakes, or a cake.  If you don’t like to bake, store bought items are fine.  There will be a sign-up sheet posted if you would like to bring any baked goods.  You can start bringing the baked goods in by Wednesday, April 3rd and place them on the table in the conference room.  Please make sure all baked goods are on plates or containers that don’t need to be returned and mark any items containing peanuts/nuts.  We find that 6 to 12 items per plate or smaller cakes work great!
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	Spring Celebration
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Our 27th Annual Spring Celebration is almost here!  Mark your calendar for Friday, April 5th at the Columbia St. Mary’s Center on the Cedarburg fairgrounds from 5:00-8:00 PM.  Come join us for a night of fun.  This year’s theme is “Musicals”.  Food, games, silent auction, raffle and the ever popular children’s performances are sure to make it a night not soon forgotten!  The performances will start at 6:15 PM.  The final performance will be put on by the children 3 and older that are in Dancersize.  Amazing Athletes will also be there running an obstacle course.  Remember, if you would like to donate to the silent auction, it is tax deductible.  Any item is very much appreciated and cash donations go a long way to help make this event successful.  The profits from this year’s fundraiser will go towards additional classroom materials and playground improvements.

Spring Egg Hunt

We’ll be celebrating Spring with our Spring Egg Hunt on Thursday, April 18th.  
No School
Grafton School has no school for all grade levels from Monday, April 15th through Friday, April 19th   Please let us know if your child needs a full or half day of care during this time.

	Closing Early

The center will be closing early on 
Friday, April 5th.  We will close at 5:30 PM so all the teachers, parents and children can get to the Columbia St. Mary’s Center in plenty of time before the children’s performances begin at 6:15 PM.  Please make the necessary arrangements.  Thank you for your cooperation.
Week of the Young Child
April 8th – 12th
The Week of the Young Child is an annual celebration hosted by the National Association of the Education of Young Children (NAEYC) celebrating early learning, young children, their teachers, and families.  To help celebrate we have planned a week of fun activities:

Monday:  Pajama Day – Wear your favorite P.J’s to school (
Tuesday:  Wacky Hair Day – Mousse, gel, crazy pony tails – anything goes!

Wednesday:  Sports Day – Wear your favorite sport’s apparel.

Thursday:  Mix & Match Day – Inside out, backwards, plaids and polka dots – anything goes (
Friday:  Spirit Day – Wear your OCC apparel or school colors “Blue & Green” 
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